MOTORSPORT NEW ZEALAND **VOLUNTEER OFFICIALS COMMISSION**





The MotorSport New Zealand Volunteer Officials Commission convened for a Zoom video meeting on January 24, 2024, commencing at 7.00pm.

ATTENDEES

Amy Pullen Chairperson

Kim Adams Commission Member Lenard McLeod Commission Member Tina Nichols Commission Member Ryan Seabright Commission Member Nikki Sim Commission Member Mark Mallard MSNZ Board Liaison

Morgen Dickson MSNZ Customer Relationship Administrator

APOLOGIES

Steve Collier MSNZ Safety and Volunteer Manager

- Respect Policy / PIMS Commission Update
 - o This is now with the PIMS Commission to complete.
- Volunteer Handbook and Policies
 - The draft has been completed and is with the office to sense check and format for online publication
- Volunteer Newsletter March 2024
 - Topics discussed and information passed onto the office Media team to review, write articles as well as review the use of social media (reaching more volunteers).
- Conference and AGM Volunteer Official Commission Workshop
 - 2024 AGM Theme advised, Growth and Participation -Sustaining Motorsport, and the Commission Members were tasked with coming up with talking points for the workshop. Report back at the next meeting.
- Volunteer Update MVR's and Licence Officials
 - Changes to the MVR processes are being reviewed and will be reported back at the next meeting.
- **General Business**
 - Manual Amendment Draft: Change of Officials age to 12 years Amy will follow up after it was sent to the Board for review.
 - Help for Officials (Trauma): Advised this info has been circulated to Volunteers via the last two newsletters, EAP services.

Next Meeting - 20 February 2024 at 7.00pm.



